JAMES W. A. LOW

108 ROY AVENUE
APARTMENT 102
DORVAL, P. Q.

November 20, 1964

Dear Lir, Maclean,

Thank-you for your ooservations of the past few months. I must
apelogize for not writicg soomer, but 1 have been involved im other
astropomical activities, and time just seems to [ly by!

Under sesparate cover, I am sending you a2 supply of C&N forms.

I must congratulate you $a8r following the nova for so long. I
last observed it in February, but since then it has beem too difficult
to make satisfactory observations through the hsze that always exists
around Montreal.

Best regards, and good observing,

=
Jim dow
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